[ We’re moving. ]

The Southwest Gas business office located at 148 N. Carson Street, Fallon, Nevada
will be closing at 5:00 PM on Friday, October 23, 2009.

We will reopen at 9:00 AM on Monday, October 26, 2009, at our new location
in Fernley, Nevada.

For your convenience, we have a network of Pay Station locations throughout northern
Nevada. Please visit us at www.swgas.com and select Billing and Payment Options under
Residential Services.
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